
We made our way through a 
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Over the summer, we kicked off a

6XVWDLQDELOLW\�6FDYHQJHU�+XQW

that ran through October 31st.

Students were asked to find

examples of each of the three

pillars of sustainability. They were

to snap a picture and send their

examples in. Those who

participated were entered into a

raffle for the chance to win a ���

7DUJHW�JLIW�FDUG�DQG�VRPH�/HZLV

VZDJ� We received great

examples and were impressed by

all the participants. Additionally,

as we entered the semester we

provided a screening called 7KH

6WRU\�RI�3ODVWLF� This

documentary dived deeper into

the lifecycle of plastics and the

environmental impacts. ,Q

2FWREHU��'U��-RVHSK�.R]PLQNVNL

RI�WKH�3K\VLFV�'HSDUWPHQW�

SUHVHQWHG�RQ�WKH�FDXVHV�DQG

HQYLURQPHQWDO��HFRQRPLF�DQG�

�VRFLDO�LPSDFWV�RI�FOLPDWH

FKDQJH�

Temperatures are rising, fires are

spreading, and there is a

reduction in food production--

these are just a few impacts of

climate change. Look for more

information on another climate

talk in the spring! To show that s a  the  
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Students were given the opportunity to

attend the Virtual Student Summit

hosted by the South Metropolitan

Higher 






